Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Carpe Diem Community Solutions, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, April 2, 2019, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. CT
PLACE: Camp Helen State Park Lodge, 23937 Panama City Beach Parkway, Panama City Beach
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Entrance into the state park is free. The intent of this project is to construct a lighted pedestrian underpass on the east side of the U.S. 98 and County Road 30A intersection in Walton County. Right-of-way acquisition is funded this year. However, construction is not funded in the current FDOT Five-Year Work Program.
This meeting is being held to provide interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the proposed improvements. Maps, drawings, and other information will be on display. FDOT representatives will be available to discuss proposed improvements, answer questions, and receive comments.
For more information, visit the Florida Department of Transportation District Three on the web at www.nwflroads.com, follow us on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl, or like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kevin Fussell, P.E., Project Manager, at toll-free 1(888)638-0250, extension 1456 or via email at kevin.fussell@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Kevin Fussell, P.E., Project Manager, at toll-free 1(888)638-0250, extension 1456 or via email at kevin.fussell@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Kevin Fussell, P.E., Project Manager, at toll-free 1(888)638-0250, extension 1456 or via email at kevin.fussell@dot.state.fl.us.
